SPORTS

WEEK 10

Interschool Rugby Union

Last Sunday we had 4 of our Rugby Union teams contesting Grand Finals at Rugby Park. The
Under 13.5 Boy's side were gallant in defeat to St Brendan’s College. On the back of very limited
possession and opportunities they lost 24-15. Our captain, Zavier Bills was named TCC's Player
of the Final. Thank you to Joe Ramsay, Shane Cowan and Tom Newberry who looked after the
squad this season.

In the following Grand Final our Under 13.5 Girl's side defeated Rockhampton Grammar School

19-10. This was an outstanding result. Maddie Johns was named Player of the Final. Thank you
to Ashleigh Toomey, Josephine Springfield and Sally Etherden who looked after the squad this

season.

The next Grand Final saw our Under 15.5 TCC1 Girl's side defeat Rockhampton Grammar School
29-7 in a dominant performance. Felicity Barron was named Player of the Final. Thank you to
Riki Broughton and Keri Kamau who looked after both our TCC1 and TCC2 squads this season.

In our next Grand Final, our Under 15.5 Boy's side were defeated by a strong St Brendan’s side
27-10. Flynn Ramsay was named TCC's Player of the Final. Thank you to Josh Fuller and Brad
Villiers who looked after the squad this season and Ben Wiltshire and Shane Cowan who
assisted on Grand Final day.

Thanks also to Trevor Robertson who looked after our Open Girl's squad this season and Ben
Wiltshire and Cameron Atkinson who looked after our Open Boy’s squad this season.







Interhouse Cross Country

Our second big interhouse event, the Cross Country, will take place this Thursday, the 28 of
March. Please take note of the following requirements:

Students expected to wear full TCC sports uniform including hat, sunscreen and water
bottle.

Phones are not to be used or seen during the day - including when participating.

Students are encouraged to come to school and walk to Kettle Park.

First group will leave TCC from the Mercy Centre carpark at 8:00am and the last group
8:30am

All boarders will be walking.

There will be very limited space to park. Student drivers are not to park in the Aldi carparks.

We ask that students plan to be collected from Kettle Park by 11:00am. Any students remaining
after this time will be walked back to school to be collected.

All other relevant information regarding this event has been emailed to all students.

Mr Paul Dever
Acting Director of Sport



